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Comments: I support this Withdrawal.  Toxic mining affects all of us, including wildlife and nature.  It especially

should not be allowed in sacred Tribal land where it can negatively impact clean water.  Please expedite the

Withdrawal proposal to the Secretary of the Department of Interior.

 

 

Thank you,

Jason Wilson


